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OIPC launches website survey 

The Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner for B.C. launched a new 

website in November 2012 (www.oipc.bc.ca). We want to know how you think the new 

site is performing, how our new design compares to the old website, and any 

suggestions you have for changes or improvements.  

The website survey is administered by Fluid Surveys, a Canadian service. We have 

implemented privacy controls to limit the amount of data we collect from individuals with 

this survey. For example, we do not collect an IP address or track your location. This 

survey uses session-based cookies to allow you to view and/or modify previously 

submitted answers.  

While the OIPC may publish aggregate results of this survey, individual responses will 

remain anonymous. 

Click here to start the survey.   

http://fluidsurveys.com/surveys/bcinfoprivacy/website-survey/

